
Population Health Services
Submit to Epic Referral “Ambulatory Referral to Care Management/Population Health”

Sharp Rees-Stealy Medical Centers

Program Insurance Exclusions Identification

All ages, diagnosis of major 
depression, anxiety, bipolar 
disorder, schizophrenia, 
postpartum depression, 
adolescent depression

No insurance, fee-for-
service, hospice

HMO, Medicare 
Advantage, ACO

Behavioral Health

Complex Case
Management

HMO, Medicare 
Advantage, ACO

No insurance, fee-for-
service, hospice

All ages, multiple complex 
needs and coordination of 
services

COPD HMO, Medicare 
Advantage, ACO

No insurance, fee-for-
service, hospice

> 18 years old, diagnosis of 
COPD

Dementia HMO, Medicare 
Advantage, ACO

Diabetes Case
Management

Healthy Hearts

Heart Failure

Primary Care
Case Management

Care at Home

All patients are eligible

HMO, Medicare 
Advantage, ACO

HMO, Medicare 
Advantage, ACO

HMO, Medicare 
Advantage, ACO

HMO, Medicare 
Advantage, ACO

Hospice

No insurance, fee-for-
service, hospice

No insurance, fee-for-
service, hospice

No insurance, fee-for-
service, hospice

No insurance, fee-for-
service, hospice

No insurance, fee-for-
service, hospice

> 18 years old, diagnosis of 
dementia with complex 
medical conditions

> 18 years old, diagnosis 
of uncontrolled Type 1 or 
2 diabetes with complex 
needs

> 18 years old, diagnosis 
of hypertension with 
consistent elevated 
BP > 140/90

> 18 years old, diagnosis of 
heart failure

Seniors post hospitalization 
or seniors with multiple 
chronic conditions

Physician or case manager 
referral for high risk, frail 
seniors unable to travel to 
PCP site
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